
 

            

westlothian.gov.uk 

As a Community we are working together to become 
inspired individuals who can achieve, connect and thrive  

 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
Date: 27th June 2025 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Subject: End of Term  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support throughout session 2025-2026. 
Our young people and our staff have worked exceptionally hard all year. Young people have been 
busy and have achieved a huge amount, and we are proud of them all.  
 
For those young people receiving SQA exam results in August, I wish them all the very best. For those 
moving on from school, I wish them well as they embark on the next chapter of their young lives.  
 
We look forward to welcoming students back on Wednesday 13th August. On behalf of everyone in 
Inveralmond Community High School I’d like to wish all our students, parents and carers a wonderful, 
restful summer break.  
 
 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 

 
 
Mr Hamish Shankland 
Headteacher 
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